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I wholeheartedly support the bill to restore regular transportation to Swan Island.  
Swan Island is an unknown gem in the Maine landscape, a historic time capsule and a 
rich environment for understanding tidal ecology. The people of Maine deserve to be 
able to access this unique corner of our state. Since few people have boats or the skills
to reach the island on their own, and since the ferry to the island was a serviceable 
means of transport when it was running regularly, it makes sense to open the island to 
the people once again with the regularly scheduled ferry.


